
Veterans Memorial Committee Meeting 
10/10/2018 

 
Attended by:  Andrea Cox, Sandra Lane, Russ Lane, Lara Sargent, Ken Perley, Janet Montuori,  

Frank Montuori, Joyce Thompson 
 
Veterans List:  Ken gathered names for the consolidated list of veterans from Bristol. It is still a work 

in progress. Frank and Janet donated a book to the Legion that had all of the Vietnam 
Veterans listed. This might be a good resource to add to our list. 

 
501(c)3 status: Starting a 501(c)3 requires a lot of paperwork and time. Finding another 501(c)3 

organization to work under (like a Veteran group) would be easier and allow this 
committee to still accept donations and apply for grants under their status.   

 
Money:  Lara will keep track of the donations and start a ledger to record as they come in 
 
Gravel: Andrea talked with O.W. Holmes and found that they are willing to donate hours of 

labor for the gravel path. She mentioned checking with Stuart Hanley, Peter Poland, 
Toby Plummer, Buzz Benner and Peter Anderson about possible donors of gravel. 

 
Veteran’s Day: The Parks Department will host a reception on Observed Veterans Day (Monday, 

11/12) at Ellingwood Information Center from 8-2 and serve coffee, baked goods, 
steamed hotdogs, chips, etc.  
Things to be done: Press release 11/5 at the latest (meeting 10/29 @ 3:30 to discuss) 
   Posters to be made and put up around town 
   Guest book to be signed  
   Talk to local businesses about donating food 
   Lara talk to Parks about donating coffee, chips, etc. 
   Put on Digital sign 11/8? 
   Lara to make Wish List 

 
 
 
Next Meeting: Brief meeting on 10/29 to discuss Veterans Day 
    
    


